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Lake Committee Report.  Meeting held June 5, 2023 

 

HAZARDOUS ALGAE 

A report of algae was received and committee members went to the location on three separate occasions.  No algae was 

observed. Algae were observed at a different location on 5/26/23, but it was gone on 5/27/23. 

Algae can be hazardous in certain quantities and conditions.  It is important that if larger amounts of algae are observed 

that the committee be notified ASAP in order to test and treat the algae.  All testing would be done under an 

understanding with PLEON. 

BEACH TESTING 

Sekula Labs performs weekly testing as required by the PA Dept. of Health.   Should the test show positive for harmful 

bacteria, we will immediately be notified and that beach will be closed.  Every effort to retest ASAP will be made so that 

beach may reopen.  Harmful bacteria is usually the result of animal feces getting into the lake, so please clean up after 

your pets and do not feed or encourage the geese in any way. 

CREEL SURVEY 

Please continue to fill out the 2023 creel survey via a link on Facebook and the Walker Lake webpage. The survey gives 
us additional information to help decide to stock the lake in the future. 

 


